
John Adams Middle School
8th grade students enjoying 
lunch in the new cafeteria 

opened on Tuesday, January 
24, 2012

New “state-of-the-art” kitchen 
means that “the possibilities are 

endless” in the type of meals that 
can be served.

Students were excited to be 
served pizza on this opening day.  
(Pizza had not been served in a 
year since all the food was being 
transported in during the con-

struction process.)

The new cafeteria is much 
larger and holds about 235 
students.  The serving area 

offers two lines instead of the 
previous single line.


